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Remembering Her Majesty the Queen at Silverpoint Court
Residential Care Home

It was a very sad day at Silverpoint Court Residential Care Home on Friday 9 September as everyone was focused on the

Queen’s passing.

We printed out a booklet about the Queen for all our residents to keep which they really liked and we read some of the information

aloud which gave everyone a smile as they remembered her with fondness.

Fact file and favourite things
We broke away from the Queen for a while and shared a fact file on sound. We found some different sounds on YouTube to play

including a dog barking, bells ringing and baby laughter which was the favourite!

After that we discussed 'favourite things' and asked our residents to tell us some of the things they liked best – some said ice-cream,

others said music, but overall 'chocolate' was the favourite answer!

 


